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DUKE POWER GOMPANY 
P.O. Box 33189 

CHARLOTTE, N.C. 28242 
HAL B. TUCKER TELEPHONE 

VICE PRESIDENT (704) 373-4531 
NUCLEAR PRODUCTION August 30, 1983 

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Attention: Mr. John F. Stolz, Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch No. 4 

Dear Sir: 

NUREG-0737, Item I.A.2.1.4, Requalification Training Program,required that 
the requirements of NRC letter of March 28, 1980 be incorporated into the 
program. By letter dated July 31, 1980, Duke made an initial submittal in 
response to this item. Subsequently, during the course of Staff review, it 
was determined that the Oconee requalification program did not satisfy the 
requirements of Enclosure 4 of the NRC letter. Duke committed to revise the 
requalification program document.  

Please find attached the Oconee Requalification Program for.NRC Licensed 
Personnel as revised August 19, 1983. NRC review and approval is requested.  

Very truly yours, 

Hal B. Tucker 

RLG/php 

Attachment 

cc: Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region II 
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Mr. John F. Suermann 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Mr. J. C. Bryant 
NRC Resident Inspector 
Oconee Nuclear Station 
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